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Please stop this insane program of building a coal terminal on the Columbia River /Pacific Ocean.
Both of these bodies of water are some of the largest waterways in the world and putting a plant that
has the potential to seriously pollute these waters is a very bad choice. Not only is there a large
potential to pollute the waters, the coal dust, fuels and chemicals that are used to bring it to this
proposed terminal has the opportunity to further pollute and damage the waters, air and land around
this area.

Instead of choosing to further the production and shipment of coal, which pollutes our earth
EVERYWHERE it is used, please consider working harder to develop solar and wind power which
provides ALL of us a cleaner environment and healthier lives. We HAVE the knowledge of what
these pollutants do to our bodies and our environment. Be part of the SOLUTION instead of part of
the PROBLEM!!
 


